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The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment.

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team

Planning Ref:    2015/3158/P                               

 Address:           Heath Mansions, the Mount, NW3

Description:      Roof terraces.

Case Officer:
 Tessa Craig                                          Date  18 July 2015

We always object to roof terraces on top of buildings, and we do so here.  It is one of the most extensive and intrusive examples we have seen   The grounds of objections are as follows:

1.   Overlooking and visual intrusion.

The Mount is in a very densely developed part of Hampstead, with many houses and flats , with their gardens, in very close proximity to the site.  Heath Mansions, 5 floors in height, towers above many of them, and the extent of overlooking, from the 2 areas of roof terrace (of 240 and 200 sq.m area) would be very great.  The loss of privacy would be widespread.

The skyline of the building would be compromised.

2.   Noise pollution

Intrusion from these terraces would not only be visual, but also audible.  The existence of such large areas of terrace would inevitably lead to summer parties, which could be very large.  Noise pollution would be considerable, magnified by its height above ground level.

Please refuse.

